
February 2019 

Important Closing  date 
information  

 Toddler Town will be 

CLOSED  on Monday 

February 18th  
 

TTDC will be closed on 

FRIDAY MARCH 1, 

2019 for Staff IN 

SERVICE  
 

MORE STUFF! 

Hello all and happy February  , Please stay on the look 

out for updates through LIFE CUBBY App/site where 

you will find information regarding lesson plans, 

newsletters, updates and any information regarding 

your child’s growth and development.  Please sign 

in/out your child daily at the front room KIOSKS.  

 

2 weeks notice is needed in writing to avoid 
$300 cancellation fee. 

 

REMINDER  
 Toddler Town will be closed on Monday 

February 18th  in observance of Presidents day 
  

Toddler Town will be closed on  FRIDAY 
MARCH 1, 2019 for a staff in-service  

 

Make sure credit cards are up to date 
and to make payments on 1st & 15th of 

every month  

• Don’t forget to change the date 

•
–

photo and choose “Change 
Image.” Then choose whatever 

•

• If you’re adding a shape or text, 

• Choose “More Colors,” 
then “Custom Colors” and 

• To alter elements that you can’t 

“Slide Master.” 

Here’s What We’ve Been Up To 

 

 

 

 

Tuition payments  due on 

1st & 15th of every month  
Update all contact phone 
numbers, emails and cell 

providers  and please update  
Your Childs Cubby as our city 

changes weather daily !!! 
REMINDER !!!!! Remember to 

sign in/out your child daily as it 
is a DCFS mandate through the 

state of Illinois.  
Please see your child’s teacher if 

you have any questions  



January was so much fun! We had a great time learning about the science 

behind winter and Snow. We also learned about Martin Luther King Jr. and 

about his dream. Children promised to change the world for better and 

were very enthusiastic to share their dreams for the future world. 

In February we will learn about dental health, Presidents Day and Dr. 

Seuss. We will continue focusing on writing letters/numbers and sounding 

out letters. Children are enjoying when the teacher spells out their names 

while taking attendance.  

If the weather permits (hopefully) we will try to go out to play; parents, 

please send your child with warm jacket, snow pants, gloves, hat and 

boots. Our children don’t want to miss the snow fun. 

Hello Parents and Happy FEBRUARY !!!!!!!!!!!!!We want to start 
off by saying thank you to all the parents that participated in our 
ICE experiment and made our unit a success . Please stay on the 
look out for more take home activities for your family to spend 
some quality time with one another during the brutal Chicago 

weather. We are planning a PFA field trip and are going to have 
tentative dates for you by the middle of the month. 

The month of February will bring us into a new unit of friendship, 
polar bears and famous African Americans. Please remember that 
if you have any questions, comments or concerns do not hesitate 
to see one of us in the classroom.  Report cards are right around 

the corner. Please remember to sign up for a parent/teacher 
conference. We will have the sign up sheet up in the class by the 

middle of the month. Thanks from the Butterflies  EXT 14  



February is all about love 

and friendship (my favorite month) We will discuss what friends are? Why is it 

great to have a friend? What we like about our friends? What can you do with 

your friends? We will also be hosting a friendship party on Thursday, February 

14.  (Please see teachers for more information.) Throughout the month we will 

also be engaging more in numbers, shapes, graphing, writing and word 

recognition.  We will continue to promote more physical development; fine and 

large motor control exercises include cutting lines, tracing lines, drawing and 

painting. I have a new activity for my advanced students something I used to do 

in the five-year-old class with Mrs. Jaya; simple mimicry of the letters and 

numbers I draw or create before them.  Practice makes perfect!  

The month of Love and Friendship is here, FEBRUARY! Children had 

lots of fun in the month of January discussing Hibernation, 

migration, adaptation, arctic animals, shapes and colors. Children 

are becoming more familiar with shapes and colors and the older 

ones are becoming more comfortable describing the shapes and are 

motivating the younger twos. During the month of February, we will 

continue with shapes and colors, since we have lots of new little 

bodies, and because I want to be sure that the ones that move over 

to the 3’s are comfortable and are ready to move to the next level. 
Along with shapes and colors, children will have fun learning about 

Friendship, counting, teeth and DR. SEUSS. Our Friendship party 
will be held on February 14, 2019, Ms. Norma will be giving all 

parents a list of items to bring in to make every child feel special on 

that day, so please be sure to sign up! Also, children must wear red, 

pink, purple or white to their party. Thank you in advance! 



847-475-1467 
1501 Howard Street 
Evanston, IL 60202 

Teacher Quote of the Month – Mr. Yoda 

“Love the 
children, I do. 

Teach the 

force, I must.” 

Make sure your 
Emails, phone numbers, cell phone  

Providers and Credit Cards are up to  
Date.  Remember to check your LIFE CUBBY 
account for news, documentations, pictures 

and or videos. Toddler Town will be closed on 
Monday February 18th in observance of 

Presidents Day. 

 Toddler Town will be closed on  FRIDAY 
MARCH 1, 2019 for a staff in-service 

 
  

  


